
  
 
COMPLETION OF STRIKING-OFF OF SUBSIDIARY  
 
 
 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of BH Global Corporation Limited (“Company” and, together with its 
subsidiaries, “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement (Announcement Reference No. 
SG241112OTHR455A) released on 12 November 2024 regarding striking-off of the Group’s 
subsidiary, Sea Forrest Technologies Pte. Ltd., following the Group’s re-structuring exercise.  

The Company wishes to provide update that Sea Forrest Technologies Pte Ltd, a company 
incorporated in Singapore, which had made application to the Accounting and Corporate Regulatory 
Authority of Singapore to strike the name off the Register under Section 344A of the Companies Act 
1967, had been struck off from the Register on 20 February 2025. 

The striking-off of the aforesaid subsidiary is not expected to have any material impact on the 
consolidated net tangible assets and earnings per share of the Group for the financial year ending 31 
December 2025. 
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